Avery Jurors Excused for Week of March 25th
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The Avery Clerk of Courts office has reported that jurors called for jury duty in Avery County for
the week starting Tuesday, March 25th do not need to report. The release says that jurors will
not be needed for this session, and Avery jurors are excused from service for the week.




